
 

TCHC hires new vice president of patient care services 

WADENA, Minn. – Dec. 27, 2017 – Tri-County Health Care has hired Christine Harff as its new vice 

president of patient care services, effective Jan. 10, 2018. The primary function of this position is to lead all 

patient care service operations to deliver safe, high-quality, patient-centric care. To accomplish this, Harff will 

work collaboratively with the Tri-County medical staff, board, leaders, staff and volunteers. Her main goal is to 

provide the best patient outcomes. 

Harff received a Bachelor of Nursing from the University of Minnesota; a Master of Business Administration 

from Carlson School of Management, University of Minnesota; and a Juris Doctor from William Mitchell 

College of Law in St. Paul. She is an American College of Healthcare Executives fellow and is a past member 

of the Minnesota Hospital Association Board. 

Harff has worked at Mercy Medical Center North Iowa, Trinity Health System, in Mason City, Iowa, as vice 

president of network development since 2013. Other past experiences include chief executive officer at Bartlett 

Regional Hospital in Juneau, Alaska; chief executive officer at Sanford Medical Center in Thief River Falls; 

and quality resource director and chief operations officer at Monticello-Big Lake Community Hospital District 

in Monticello. 

Harff attributes her desire to join Tri-County Health Care to the organization’s vision of delivering consistent, 

patient-centered experiences that achieve optimal health for every individual. “I was extremely impressed that 

the organization as a whole is working together to treat acute health care events or chronic health conditions and 

to maintain the health of its communities,” she said. 

Harff and her husband, Rick, have three adult children. In her free time, she enjoys gardening with her mother, 

spending time with her family, reading and being on the water. Because of her love of swimming, she is excited 

to be near resources such as the Maslowski Wellness and Research Center. 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system located in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 

care services such as minimally invasive surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics and rehabilitation. 

Tri-County operates a 25-bed hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, as well as six satellite clinics and three 

physical therapy clinics across Todd, Wadena and Otter Tail counties. Satellite clinic locations include 

Henning, Bertha, Ottertail, Sebeka, Verndale and Baxter. Visit TCHC.org. 
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